
DATE:  

TO: 

RE:          

Spokane Airport Board 

Spokane International Airport 

9000 W. Airport Drive, Ste 204, Spokane, WA 99224 

Notice of Intent to Award 

11/22/2023

NWESTCO, LLC.

Notice of Intent to Award

CAR WASH PREVENTATIVE MAINTENANCE, REPAIRS, AND SERVICES 

PROJECT  24-40-9999-001

The Spokane Airport Board announces its intent to award a contract for project referenced above, to:  

NWESTCO, LLC

This Notice of Intent to Award is subject to execution of a written contract and, as a result, this Notice does 
NOT constitute the formation of a contract between the Spokane Airport Board and the apparent successful 
contractor. The contractor shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights relative to the contract until a contract 
containing terms and conditions acceptable to the Spokane Airport Board is executed. If the apparent 
successful contractor fails to execute a contract with the Spokane Airport Board for any reason, the Spokane 
Airport board may revoke the award and award the contract to the next apparent successful contractor, reject 
all bids received for the project, or withdraw the Request for Bids. The Spokane Airport Board further reserves 
all legal or equitable rights related to Request for Bids, including but not limited to the right to revoke and/or 
cancel this Notice of Intent to Award at any time prior to the execution of a written contract.  

Thank you for participating in the competitive selection process. 

Sincerely, 

Chance F. Abbey
Parking & Ground Transportation Manager
Spokane International Airport 
9000 W. Airport Dr. / Suite 204 / Spokane, WA 99224 
O 509.455.6445 E. cabbey@spokaneairports.net 


